
05.27.2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are getting closer and closer to the end of the school year; yet, the children are still learning. I will 

stop introducing concepts and providing tests or quizzes on the week of June 6th. That week will be to 

review and help the children gather their belongings, as well as to practice for graduation. 

When the student reads to you ask him/her to give you a short summary of the story, talk about the 

theme, the problem, the solution, and discuss the genre.  

We finished two short chapters this week, one for Science and one for Math, I will continue to introduce 

new concepts next week. 

 

COMING UP... 

We will be closed on Monday the 30th to honor those who fought for us-Memorial Day-. 

Our Graduation is coming soon...June 9th!              

Have a safe and great long weekend!!! 

Love, 

Ms. Audrey       


